
 
 

 

Year 7 Freshers Fair 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Friday 13th September we will be holding our annual Freshers Fair for Year 7 
students.  On this day Year 7 students will finish at the later time of 3.45pm.   

The purpose of the Freshers Fair is to provide Year 7 students with the opportunity to 
experience some of the wide-ranging clubs on offer here at All Saints.  There are a wide 
range of clubs, including several sport, arts and musical clubs. Taking part in an extra-
curricular activity is an important part of a student’s secondary school experience, 
helping them to gain new skills, try new things and meet other students.   

During the fair students will receive a timetable detailing the times and days each club 
will take place on. Each club is free for all students, and we strongly encourage all 
students to try out lots of different clubs. Please have a look at this timetable and 
discuss with your child which clubs they may wish to try.   

We will also be running our Extended Schools Provision for a month beginning Monday 
16th October.  Further details about the Extended Schools Provision will follow.   

If you have any questions regarding extra-curricular activities at All Saints Catholic 
College, please contact me via email, support@allsaintscc.org.uk.      

 

 

Yours sincerely,     

Ms Fulla  

Assistant Headteacher  

 


